TYSOE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING COMMITTEE
Details included on the Parish website: Tysoe.org.uk

Secretary Isobel Watson, email nutmeg51@btinternet.com

Chairman David Roache, email djroache@buzzinternet.co.uk
Village Hall 7.15pm Tuesday 28" November 2017
MINUTES

Present: David Roache (Chair), Cllr. Graham Collier, Clir John Tongue, Clir Bev Cressman,
Wayne Cressman, Jeremy Rivers Fletcher, Isobel Watson. (Apologies Alison Ed-
wards). Nine members of the public were present.
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. DR welcomed the members of the public to the meeting
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. Declaration of interests by Steering Committee members. (None)

w

. New Terms of Reference. These differ slightly from old TORs. Final signatures re-
ceived from members of Steering Committee at meeting. TORs to be displayed on
notice board and on-line. Parish Clerk to file sighed document.
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. Redrafting of Plan. Comments on the redraft to date have been received by David
from members of Steering Committee. We need to get as much of the new content
(resulting from feedback and the new site evaluations) in as possible before final
edit. Isobel and Wayne will ensure next Draft incorporates all editorial/proof read-
ing comments and together read through/alter document to ensure it reads well.

5. Progress on Feedback. Responses to public feedback have been completed from the
Steering Committee’s side, awaiting Neil Pearce’s more technical responses to some
of the feedback comments. Printed form of feedback and responses to be made
available in Tysoe tearoom and in Reading Room. Will be hundreds of pages. Also
on-line. Before this can be made available all names and addresses are being re-
dacted (Wayne, with help)
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. Update on new site assessments. Awaiting these from Neil P. Will be available be-
fore Christmas. These will be up to inspectors’ standards.
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. Meeting open to questions from public. It was pointed out that Stratford District
Council says that there is no target to be met for housing numbers. The Chair agreed
that this is now the case but pointed out that the revised numbers in the next Draft
simply continue Tysoe’s slow and steady rate of growth over the past decades. A
member of the public stated that inspectors more recently have taken the line that
the so called ‘indicative number’ given by the District Council is a minimum, not a
maximum. A request was made for more regular updates on the Steering Commit-
tee’s activities. It was pointed out that questions can be asked at our public meet-
ings and at the Parish Council meetings.

8. Next meeting 19" December at 7.15pm in the Village Hall.

The meeting closed at 8pm.
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